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6th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE:  Sandwich Making 
 
This half term our topic has been ‘Healthy Bodies’ and to fit in with this, we have 
planned to make sandwiches as part of our DT unit.  
 
The children have discussed healthy choices and will be learning the skills needed 
to keep them and others safe while preparing food. They will design their own 
sandwiches, choosing from multiple options and they will be encouraged to try new 
things as part of the planning process.  
 
We are aware of allergies logged on Medical Tracker but please speak to your 
child’s teacher if you are concerned about them coming in contact with certain foods 
or have any questions at all by Tuesday, 12th December 2023.  
 
If you have the opportunity to make sandwiches together at home, this will be 
beneficial and will help start conversations about our learning at school too. You 
could talk about the different types of food (carbohydrates, proteins etc) and your 
favourite sandwich fillings. They could practice spreading and cutting under 
supervision, to help with these skills when we come to making them in school.  
 
As an aside, we have been learning about Florence Nightingale and nursing in our 
English and history lessons. If you, or another family member, are/have been a 
nurse or other medical professional and could spare an hour to come in and talk to 
the children, we would be very grateful for your insight. Please speak to your child’s 
teacher or send an email to Year2@woodenhillprimary.co.uk to organise.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
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